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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our hot chocolate Friday
pupils have been: 

Sophia Kirkwood 
Cole Gordon 
Isla Brown 
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November

Welcome to P3/4'’s monthly newsletter for November. We have had a very
busy month and we’ve been working hard. Our newsletter will share some

highlights with you. 

Classroom Highlights

Literacy: 
To help us build fluency in
reading, we have been taking
part in a Reader’s Theatre.
Each small group has a
scene to read and perform.
We will then put then
perform this as a class. 

Math Fun: 
We have been working hard
to solve problems using bar
models. This helps us to see
the relationship between
addition and subtraction and
use this to solve various
different problems.

Topic: 
We learned about under the
sea food chains and created
our own foldable shark food
chain. 
 

Halloween Spooktacular  

Hot Chocolate Friday 

P3/4A

The Primary 7's organised the Halloween
Spooktacular on the 31st October.

 We had a lot of fun! 

COMING UP... 

Parents Evening and Winter Fair:
Thursday 28th November.


